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See note below!
 
Thank you!
 
Beth
 

Beth Martinez 
Public Service Staff Officer

Forest Service
Stanislaus National Forest
p: 209-288-6307 
f: 209-533-1890 
bethmartinez@fs.fed.us

19777 Greenley Road
Sonora, CA 95370
www.fs.fed.us 

Caring for the land and serving people

 
 

From: Joe McPherson [mailto:jcssmcp@hotmail.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, October 10, 2018 10:45 PM
To: Martinez, Beth H -FS <bethmartinez@fs.fed.us>
Subject: Stanislaus National Forest Over-Snow Vehicle (OSV) Use Designation #46311
 
 
Hello,
 
I am a member of Pinecrest Nordic Ski Patrol, which patrols the area around Dodge
Ridge, and we as a patrol do not approve of Draft Environmental Impact Statement,
Map 4, Alternative 4, as it would allow OSV on the trails that are used by backcountry
skiers and snowshoers. OSV users would negatively impact the enjoyment of these
area. Some of the trails we patrol are: 4N34, 4N24Y, 4N38B, 4N24, 4N47, 4N26,
4N20, and 4N06.
 
Thanks, Joe McPherson
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